To All Madison County Residents:
As we quickly approach the November 2 elections, one thing is becoming increasingly clear – Kurt Prenzler is too extreme for Madison County.

Prenzler, my opponent for the position of Madison County Treasurer, is listed on the ballot as a Republican, but has been active in the Constitution Party, an extreme, right-wing political organization whose leaders call for a Biblical government, who advocate the abolition of the Department of Education and the elimination of public funded education.  He served as campaign treasurer for Curt Frazier, who unsuccessfully ran as the Constitution Party candidate for the U.S. Senate seat in Missouri.
Prenzler defaulted on a loan in Colorado and only paid the debt after he was tracked down in Illinois and threatened with contempt of court, finally paying the debt more than four years after the lender was forced to sue him in court – twice.
It was Prenzler who led the opposition to a referendum in Edwardsville School District #7 to build new schools and refurbish existing buildings and he has been involved in several nuisance lawsuits against the district that resulted in money that should have gone to educating our youth instead being used for legal fees.
And if that wasn’t enough, Prenzler was a follower of a religious zealot who prophesied the end of civilization at the beginning of the 21st century.

My opponent is not trying to help the people of Madison County who are struggling during these difficult economic times, he is taking advantage of them.  
As your Madison County Treasurer, I have made significant reductions to the Treasurer’s Office budget, have submitted a budget for 2011 that is reduced more than eight (8) percent from the 2010 budget and have improved the level of service to the people of Madison County.
When you vote on November 2, please consider which candidate is the right choice for Madison County and cast your vote for Frank Miles; I would appreciate your support.







Sincerely,







Frank Miles







Treasurer  
